
The  Board of Voter Registration and Elections of Beaufort County is responding to hundreds of 

applications received due to the successful recruitment efforts by several TV and social media 

outlets, coupled with support from local civic and community organizations.  Due to the high 

volume, applications received as of Friday September 4, 2020, will be processed no later than 

Friday, September 18, 2020.  Thank you Beaufort County for your patience, your support, and 

your willingness to serve the voters of Beaufort County!  See you at the polls! 

  

 


